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Dear Sir/Madam

Erect 2-storey and single-storey extensions to side and porch to front of existing 
dwelling at Corner House March Road Tipps End Wisbech Cambridgeshire PE14 
9SN 

An application for planning permission has been received in respect of the above.

Your observations would be welcome on this proposal please either ‘Support’, ‘Object’ or 
have ‘No Objections’ to the proposal and give reasons accordingly.

Any comments you may wish to make in respect of this application must be received on or 
before 15 March 2021. You will not be notified of the outcome of this application unless 
you specifically request to do so, all details will however be published on our website.

All plans and documents relating to this application can be viewed at 
www.publicaccess.fenland.gov.uk/publicaccess. 

To access these documents as well as other relevant details please follow the instructions 
below:

1 Enter the full application number ‘F/YR21/0107/F’ on the simple search form and 
click Search

2 Click on the ‘Documents’ tab

Documents are published in Adobe PDF format. Please also bear in mind that some of the 
larger documents may take some time to download.

Should the council refuse this application then the applicant will have the right to appeal. If 
the appeal is dealt with through the Planning Inspectorate's Expedited  Householder 
Appeals Service, comments made on this application will automatically be forwarded to 
the Inspectorate for consideration. In these circumstances there will be no opportunity to 
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make additional comments. For more information on the appeals process please visit 
www.planning-Inspectorate.gov.uk.

Should you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further please do not 
hesitate to contact the above named officer.

Yours faithfully

Danielle Brooke
Development Officer

Data Protection Act 1998
To provide you with our services we will need to record personal information, such as your name and 
address. This information will be kept securely and only accessed by approved staff. We will not share your 
information with anyone else without telling you first. Please note however that all planning files are public 
documents and are open for inspection. Applications are also displayed on the Fenland District Council 
website. If you would like more details about how we protect personal information then please contact our 
Data Protection Officer

http://www.planning-inspectorate.gov.uk/

